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Join the conversation
As part of our long-range goals, the library is
looking at ways to make our 50-year-old building
more responsive to the needs of today’s
community. Some of the updates we’re
considering include an entrance more accessible
to the parking lot and a permanent curbside pick-
up and drop-off window – both based on
comments we have heard time and again from library users.

The Board of Trustees has recently contracted with architects at Ashley
McGraw to come up with some design solutions to address these and other
issues. Their initial public presentation in December can be watched on our
YouTube channel. They are also expected to be part of the agenda for the
Jan. 9 board meeting.

Your feedback is crucial as we continue this process, and we invite you to
participate by viewing or attending these meetings or e-mailing Library
Director Geoff Kirkpatrick. Our goal is to be the library this community needs
well into the next 50 years, and the most important part of this planning process
is you.

A song's second life
If you hadn’t heard Kate Bush’s super hit
“Running Up That Hill” when it came out in 1985,
chances are you know about it now. Last year,
the Netflix series “Stranger Things” featured the
song in a pivotal scene, and it put the 64-year-old
singer-songwriter in the No. 1 spot on the
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